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• Overview actions taken at 
the January 2024 Board 
Meeting

• What we expect will come 
next

• Q & A

Topics
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The Complete Member 
Bulletin can be viewed here

http://www.arrl.org/member-bulletin?issue=2024-01-21
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• Formalized implementation of roll-call voting
• Recommendations of committees and working groups in 

the form of actions for the Board to consider
• Planning a Town Hall ahead of the next Board Meeting 

to share what is proposed and get your inputs

What to expect next

The next meeting of the ARRL Board of Directors 
is scheduled for July 19 - 20, 2024.



Q & A
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Member Survey Results
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• Current situation
• Inflation has had a major impact on both our members and on the 

ARRL
• ARRL lost over $1M in each of 2022 and 2023
• Cost to print and mail QST and other pubs have risen faster than 

inflation

• Facts about this situation and the choices:
• The cost of continuing print QST for all active term memberships is 

$1.7M over the next 3 years.
• Approximately 40% of the members who respond to the 2023 survey 

indicated that they were OK with digital in lieu of paying more for 
print.

• Bylaw 44 provides for the monthly membership journal and prescribes 
it to be fulfilled either in digital or in print form.

• This left us with the need to choose between two difficult options

Print QST Adjustments
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Member Survey Results


